
Keyport Residents of Maple Place, 
Luppatatong and Chingarora 

 
As you may be aware, the Keyport Fire 

Department St. Patrick’s Parade is scheduled for 
Saturday, March 24, 2024. Please be aware of 

the following street closures: Route 35 and 
Luppatatong, Route 35 and Chingarora, Chingarora 
and West 4th, Luppatatong and West 4th between 

Broadway and Maple. 
 

Streets will close beginning at 11:00 am and may 
be opened by 3:00 pm. 

 
Please note our rain date is Sunday, March 24, 

2024. 
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